
 
 

Statement on reinforced autoclaved aerated concrete 
 
Reinforced autoclaved aerated concrete is a lighter, cheaper alternative to standard 
concrete that was used mostly in public buildings such as schools and hospitals 
between the 1950 and 1990s.    
 
Every indication is that reinforced autoclaved aerated concrete was not widely used 
in housing. 
 
Comprehensive analysis of our asset records confirms reinforced autoclaved aerated 
concrete was not used in any of our homes.   
 
 


